
Welcome to  
Carlisle Baptist Church 

August 10, 2025 
Morning Worship                                      10:45AM 

Nursery and Children’s Church                                          
Nursery provided for babies and infants 2 years old and under 

Today   Bethany & Susan   

Next Sunday  Hannah & Audrey   

 

Call to Worship: Psalm 119:129-130  
 
 

Hymn: My Soul will Wait  

 

Announcements 
Prayer & Offering 

 
 
 
 

Hymn: Standing on the Promises  
Hymn: O Lord Your Ways are Wonderful   

 

Scripture Reading: Psalm 119:137-144   
 

Message:  
David Mapes  

Frustrated Delight  
Psalm 119:129-144  

 
 

Hymn: Trust and Obey   
 
 
 

Psalm 119:129-130 
Your testimonies are wonderful; 
therefore my soul keeps them. 

The unfolding of your words gives light; 
it imparts understanding to the simple.  

Upcoming Events                                                                                                                                                                                     

Announcements                                                               s                                                                     

August 17: Coffee and Donuts  

August 29: Audio/Video Team Training  

Sept 24: Wednesday Night ministries Start   

 

 

 

 

Meal Train: The Reid family welcomed, Ellie, a healthy baby girl this 
past week, if you would like to bless them with a meal you can con-
sider one of the following opƟons. Because of the considerable dis-
tance to their home, we would like to provide some freezer meals 
and restaurant giŌ cards. You can bring a freezer meal for the Reids 
to church these next few Sundays. If you have quesƟons please con-
tact Nicole Segerstrom. 

Audio/Video Team: Are you looking for a way to serve the church 
here without having to get up on stage? With our new audio/video 
updates, we have a need for more volunteers to help us 
with sound, slides, and livestream. Lord willing, our new system will 
be installed the week of August 25-29, and we will have on site 
training on the new system on Friday, August 29. If you are interest-
ed in serving on the audio/video team, please contact Curt to get 
more informaƟon.  

 


